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30 May 2022 

Year 11 After School Tuition Sessions 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The academic year at Hodge Hill College starts in June as we return from the May half-term break. From Monday 6 June 2022, Year 
10 pupils are now in Year 11 and will start the final year of their GCSE curriculum. This ensures that all pupils get maximum opportunity 
to develop the skills required to be successful in their GCSE exams. 

Year 11 is one of the most important years in your child’s education. It takes hard work and resilience to be successful and achieve 
the grades that lead onto the next steps. 

To ensure that our pupils reach their full potential we are running compulsory tuition masterclass sessions this term. They will take 
place every Thursday from 2:30pm - 3:30pm. All pupils are expected to attend every week. 

Date Subjects 
Thursday 9 June 2022 Geography, BTEC Health & Social Care & Science 
Thursday 16 June 2022 French, Computer Science & BTEC PE 
Thursday 23 June 2022 RE, Science & Food 
Thursday 30 June 2022 History, BTEC Performing Arts & Maths 
Thursday 7 July 2022 English Language, English Literature & Science 

 

Attendance is vital to ensure that all pupils get the advice and practise to prepare them for the exams. These tuition master class 
sessions will encourage ‘independent learning’ from our pupils which will help prepare them for life at college and further education. 
They will also support pupils with their revision for their upcoming mock exams which begin on Monday 20  June 2022. 

We appreciate your support with this. If you have any queries, please contact Mr Popo on 0121 783 7807. 

Yours faithfully,  

  
Mrs L Millington Mr M Popo 
Deputy Headteacher: Curriculum & Standards Year 11: Achievement Coordinator 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Stay up to date with your child’s education and Hodge Hill College via MyEd, our FREE app for parents. 
Available to download on iOS & Android: www.myedschoolapp.com/get 
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